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Accessibility statement 
This website is designed with the aim of providing an accessible experience to 
as wide an audience as possible and we are commi8ed to complying with the 
European Union (Accessibility of Websites and Mobile Applica@ons of Public 
Sector Bodies) Regula@ons 2020. 

Wexford Festival Opera is committed to: 

• maintaining an accessible website 
• ensuring that this website achieves “Level AA” of the Web Content Accessibility 

Guidelines (WCAG) 2.0 [link to h*ps://www.w3.org/TR/WCAG20/] 
• ensuring that all added informaBon on the website will achieve “Level AA” 

conformance to the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.0 
• including accessibility when we procure third-party systems or upgrades to exisBng 

systems 

 

Current visitors can: 

• listen to most of the website using a screen reader 
• navigate most of the website using just a keyboard 
• adjust contrast seHngs using a browser contrast extension or adjusBng your browser 

seHngs 
• zoom in up to 300% without the text falling off the screen 
• control the size of the website text via their website browser (to increase the page 

size, press Control or Command and +, to decrease the page size, press Control or 
Command and -, to reset the page size, press Control or Command and 0) 

We are taking the below steps to increase the accessibility of the content we post on this 
website: 

• including close capBoning on embedded videos 
• including text descripBon on images 
• including descripBve hyperlinks where hyperlinks are used 

We are continually working to improve the accessibility of our website for all visitors. If you 
have any issues with the accessibility of this website or would like to discuss specific 
requirements, we can consider in future, please do contact us via the below channels: 



Email: digitalmedia@wexfordopera.com 

Phone:  + 353 53 912 2400 

Post:  Wexford Festival Opera, The National Opera House,   
   High St, Wexford, Y35 FEP3, Ireland. 

This statement was created in February 2022 and was last update on 22 February 2022. 

 

 


